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IB Newsletter - Alexander Mackenzie High School March 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

March break is near. If your child is looking for volunteering opportunities or simply volunteering hours during
March Break, please _take a look at this document. | personally know both Dr. Tuba and her husband for a long
time, they are professional Canadian Astronomers and leaders of the non-profit organization called DDOD
which runs community programs on behalf of the town of Richmond Hill at the David Dunlap Observatory.

On February 16th, our senior students from the IB council delivered an assembly for Gr. 9 and Gr. 10
preparatory IB students. The purpose of the assembly was providing opportunities for students to ask
questions about the IB program and to seek clarifications to some ideas. | received positive feedback from Gr.
9 and 10 students and hope we can continue providing such opportunities for them to interact with senior DP1
and DP2 students.

Interim reports will be e-distributed to families on March 25-26. Interim reports are different from mid-term
report cards. Interim reports do not have a numerical mark for each course, instead there is a level indicating if
your child is on task or at risk. Mid-term report cards will be available near the end of April. Parents are
encouraged to connect with the classroom teachers when there is any concern about your child’s progress.

Thank you for your attention and continued support of the IB Programme at AMHS. If there are any specific
questions about the IB program, please contact us directly.

Benjamin Law (benjamin.law@yrdsb.ca)

IB Coordinator, Alexander Mackenzie High School, York Region District School Board
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